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OcuGLAss 

Michael Conklin 

State of Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 

Upper Peninsula District 

Air Quality Division 

1504 West Washington Street 

Marquette, Ml 49855 

Dear Mr. Conklin : 

Subject: OcuGlass Violation of Rule R 336.1201 

February 28, 2019 

Received 
DEO/AOD 

MACES, ____ MAEflS. ____ I 

FILE: 
CC: 

In response to your visit on February 7, 2019 and your letter dated February 22, 2019, I am providing 

you with our planned response to the violation. We look forward to working with you and the DEQ to 

ensure that this plan is followed, and requirements are met in a timely manner. 

It is our understanding that during your visit on February 7th
, it was found that we are in violation of Rule 

R 336.1201 due to our installation of an air scrubber without receiving a Permit to Install (PTI) . It is our 

belief that the equipment has been installed and in-use since sometime in 2015. We continue to be in 

violation of the Rule as we put together the information required to receive the appropriate PTI. We 

have started to collect this information and plan to submit the PTI Application to the DEQ before March 

14th, 2019. 

OcuGlass is committed to working with all divisions of the DEQ to ensure that we are compliant. We put 

a high priority on safety, not only for our employees, but for the environment. We understand that the 

DEQ is an asset to our company and we have every intent to utilize their assistance in the future. 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at any t ime via phone (906).483.3953 or email 

brad.aldrich@ocuglass.net. 

Enclosures 

cc: Steve Williams, OcuGlass 

Jenine Camilleri, DEQ 

51804 Industrial Dr Calumet Ml 49913 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Brad Aldrich 

Chief Executive Officer 

OcuGlass, LLC 

www.ocuglass.net (906)-483-3953 


